
KINDNESS 
With God’s love, our words and actions are thoughtful and friendly, so everyone in our community feels 
welcome. 

“Clothe yourselves with kindness, humility, gentleness and patience.” (Colossians 3: 12) 

Y6 SATS—All Done  

and Dusted 
Mrs Fagg, Mrs Wood and Mr Jolley would like to 
say a huge Well Done to all of our Year 6 children 
who have worked so hard during SATs week. 
Our most senior pupils have been a fine example 
to younger children as they have exemplified our 
value of perseverance!  
There may be some disappointment next week 
however that the week is over when Y6 arrive for 
school and Mrs Thomas and Mrs Fenner aren’t 
preparing them their traditional SATs morning 
toast and drink!  
Jessica in Y6 was so pleased she made a cake for 
everyone to share. Thank you Jess! 
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Coleshill C of E Primary 

Own Clothes Day 

(free) 

24th May 

Y5 Trip (details on 

ParentPay) 

24th May 

School breaks up for 

half-term 

24th May 

Class Photo’s 5th June 

INSET DAY 1st July 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 6/5/19, No of chil-
dren who achieved 
100% for the week & 

class attendance % 

RL 22  98.08% 

RW 16  82.29% 

1J 23  95.09% 

1B 22  96.25% 

2R 26  95.54% 

2O 24  97.32% 

3BM 28  100% 

3R 25  96.25% 

4B 27  95% 

4C 28  99.17% 

5JG 24  92.50% 

5G 21  93.30% 

6F 23  95.54% 

6J 26  95.69% 

Whole School  so far 

this year 95.11% 

Newsletter 

Having comfortably won their local heat last 
week, our Year 3&4 Tennis team took part in 
the North Warwickshire Finals at the 
Polesworth Leisure Centre on Friday May 10th. 
 We came joint 3rd only missing top spot by 4 
points. Well done to all of our team members 
for proudly representing Coleshill CE Primary. 
Congratulations to Lacey for achieving second 
place in group 4 and Amelia, the winner of group 
3 who didn’t lose a match.   

This week’s House Points totals 
Blue  

Elephants 
Green  

Giraffes 
Red  

Pandas 
Yellow  

Leopards  

254 242 340 352 

Look out for upcoming news regarding the Summer Term 
Attendance prize. Again we are collecting raffle tickets for 
those children who have achieved 100% attendance for the 
previous week. The grand prize draw will take place on the 
final day of term! 
The Governors and School Attendance Team will be review-
ing our strategies to improving attendance over the second 
half of the summer term. A new policy will be launched in 
September 2019. 



So that we can capture the most up-to–date achievers picture, Newsletters 
will be published on the Friday each week. 

This week’s Achievers - Well Done! 

Y3 SWIMMING 

Class  3R will be swimming next  week. 

DAZZLERS 

Dazzlers will be finishing at 4.20pm next Tuesday 21st May. 
KEEP SAFE IN THE SUN 

Please remember now that the sunshine is beginning to show itself that        
children’s skin is so much more sensitive to sun damage than an adult. 

For full information regarding keeping your children safe in the sun please click 
on this link https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/  

 

ADDITIONAL INSET DAY 1ST JULY 

The school will be holding an additional training day for staff on July 1st 2019. 
Please be aware that school and Kid’s Club will be closed on this day. 

LOCAL PARKING ISSUES 

The Health Clinic on Wingfield Road would like to remind parents that their carpark is strictly for Health 
Clinic visitors & staff only. Please help us to work with our local community by avoiding using those spac-
es at any time. 

 

Worship Council Are the ‘Cream’ of the Crop! 
Congratulations to our amazing Worship Council who braved 
dozens of pies ’in their face’ for charity. There were so many 
queuing up that Miss Goodfellow ran out of cream (even 
though she bought over 30 cans yesterday!) 

 

For those who missed out on the chance Miss Goodfellow is recreating the event for our younger chil-
dren next Friday (info via text next week) 

See next week for a full report of our brave Worship Council’s attempts to raise money for Christian Aid 
and some incredible photos! 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/



